
Due to safety reason, and according to the decision of the University 
Federico II, the incoming Erasmus students are temporarily requested 
to avoid to take part to the academic activities in presence; we 
therefore strongly recommend to attend courses and professors' office 
hours using the online resources. 
 
For any questions please do not hesitate to contact us:  
 
Carolina Castellano carcaste@unina.it 
Giorgia De Lisio g.delisio@unina.it 


